Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: postponement of hearing re: udo-cc15

From: sheila billingsley bergman <shbergma@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 12:11 PM

To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: postponement of hearing re: udo-cc15

Subject: postponement of hearing re: udo-cc15

PLEASE postpone the hearing re: accessory dwelling units until the city has a citywide meeting for all
neighborhoods!

thank you so much...stay safe,
sheila billingsley bergman

ardmore resident

sent from my mobile



